
 

 

 

 
 

Operational Notice 
 

No.07 of 2023- Hopper 89 engineering works  
 

 
Work is being undertaken on the pivot caster assemblies on Hopper 89 on West Twin. 
 
Hopper is located between Bollard 14 and 15 
 
Work is commencing from Saturday 22nd April and will take approximately 2 weeks.  
 
Work is being undertaken by C.E.S Holland Bros Engineering Ltd on behalf of Wm. 
Barnett. 
 
All persons advised to keep well clear of this area until further notice.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

H89 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
PORT OPERATIONS       CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST HARBOUR       HARBOUR MASTER 
22nd April 2023 
 
 

 
 
 

 


